
  
  

Advisory :  Power shutdown at APMT Terminal (GTI) on 1st May 2019 Revised  

Customer Advisory # MUM/2019-20/011              

   
                     

                                       Date: 25th  April, 2019  

Dear Valued Customers,  
  
 

Please note we have been informed by APMT Terminal (GTI), Mumbai that as 

part of the annual power shutdown as announced by JNPT towards 

undertaking allied maintenance activities, the terminal shall have limited 

operations between 0800 Hours and 1700 Hours on 1st May 2019. 

  
Terminal operations on the Quayside and Rail siding shall be impacted due to the above 
activities, however, the terminal Gate and Yard operations shall continue as per normal.  
 
Please be assured that terminal endeavours to have minimal impact on the vessel schedule 
and requests your cooperation towards ensuring berth integrity. 
  
Since PS3 service-  MV NYK Triton will be at GTI on 2nd May, vessel berthing is expected to 
be delayed by few hours. Also note vessel is tentatively scheduled to berth by 2nd May @ 
2200 hrs subject to tidal restrictions and expected to sail on 4th May @1200 Hrs  
 
Kindly note that Reefer gate opening for PS3 will be delayed & will tentatively open around 
01st May 2000 hrs & closing cut-off shall be tentatively extended till 03rd May @ 1800 hours. 
 

  

Should you require any further information, please contact your local ONE office. 

 

For  ONE (Ocean Network Express) Line (India) Pvt Ltd.  

 

  

Authorized Signatory     


